
Kiowa County Historic Preservation Commission 
Minutes from April 7, 2021 

 
Kiowa County Historic Preservation Commission (KCHPC) Meeting was brought to order at 4:32 p.m. at 
1316 Maine St., Eads, Colorado by Chair Kelly Courkamp.  Also in attendance were board members Betsy 
Barnett, Jeff Campbell, Carol Spady, and Cindy McLoud.  Janet Frederick joined the meeting at 4:58 p.m. 
 
Campbell moved to approve the agenda; McLoud seconded; motion passed. 
 
Campbell moved to approve the minutes of the March 3, 2021 meeting; Barnett seconded; motion 
passed. 
 
KCHPC had emailed a letter to the Kiowa County Administrator concerning Section 106 and how the 
KCHPC can be of service in working through those situations.  Board of County Commissioner meeting 
minutes did not show that the letter had been shared with the Commissioners. 
 
McLoud reported on the progress of the State Historical Fund planning grant for the American Legion 
Hall at the county fairgrounds.  She feels the grant will be close to completion by the next meeting in 
June. 
 
Barnett completed letter of information about historic tax credits to be sent to business property owners 
who have historic commercial buildings in the county. A list of seven businesses was made for the initial 
mailing.  Response to the letters will determine further action. 
 
Courkamp has included an electronic nomination form for historic property designation application on 
the KCHPC website. 
 
KCHPC will start looking over its bylaws to determine if they need to be updates. 
 
Next meeting scheduled for June 2, 2021. 
 
Campbell moved to adjourn; Barnett seconded; meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cindy McLoud 
KCHPC Secretary 


